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? ? ? ? ?

1. (a) Explain the Ultrasonic Machining Process and write its applications. [8]

(b) What are the various thermal machining processes. [8]

2. (a) Explain the general requirements of liquid forging facility. [8]

(b) Explain the general requirements of confined explosive forming facility. [8]

3. (a) Trace the developments of Chemical Machining and indicate early applica-
tions. [8]

(b) How are the deficiencies observed with the early applications of Chemical
Machining overcome subsequently? [8]

4. Describe the working of LBM with neat sketch. State the applications, advantages,
disadvantages, limitations of LBM. Also discuss about the economics of LBM.

[16]

5. Explain how the following parameters influence the metal removal rate in abrasive
jet machining. [4× 4]

(a) Abrasive flow rate

(b) Velocity of abrasives

(c) Nozzle tip distance

(d) Gas pressure.

6. Describe the effect of various process parameters on Tool wear in EDM. [16]

7. (a) What are the functions of abrasive particles in ECG. [8]

(b) What is the need for Electrochemical Deburring? Explain its process. [8]

8. What are the various E.D. M. Parameters that influence metal removal rate. Dis-
cuss them in detail. [16]

? ? ? ? ?
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1. Describe the working of LBM with neat sketch. State the applications, advantages,
disadvantages, limitations of LBM. Also discuss about the economics of LBM.

[16]

2. Describe the effect of various process parameters on Tool wear in EDM. [16]

3. What are the various E.D. M. Parameters that influence metal removal rate. Dis-
cuss them in detail. [16]

4. Explain how the following parameters influence the metal removal rate in abrasive
jet machining. [4× 4]

(a) Abrasive flow rate

(b) Velocity of abrasives

(c) Nozzle tip distance

(d) Gas pressure.

5. (a) Explain the Ultrasonic Machining Process and write its applications. [8]

(b) What are the various thermal machining processes. [8]

6. (a) What are the functions of abrasive particles in ECG. [8]

(b) What is the need for Electrochemical Deburring? Explain its process. [8]

7. (a) Trace the developments of Chemical Machining and indicate early applica-
tions. [8]

(b) How are the deficiencies observed with the early applications of Chemical
Machining overcome subsequently? [8]

8. (a) Explain the general requirements of liquid forging facility. [8]

(b) Explain the general requirements of confined explosive forming facility. [8]

? ? ? ? ?
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1. Describe the working of LBM with neat sketch. State the applications, advantages,
disadvantages, limitations of LBM. Also discuss about the economics of LBM.

[16]

2. What are the various E.D. M. Parameters that influence metal removal rate. Dis-
cuss them in detail. [16]

3. (a) Explain the Ultrasonic Machining Process and write its applications. [8]

(b) What are the various thermal machining processes. [8]

4. (a) Explain the general requirements of liquid forging facility. [8]

(b) Explain the general requirements of confined explosive forming facility. [8]

5. (a) Trace the developments of Chemical Machining and indicate early applica-
tions. [8]

(b) How are the deficiencies observed with the early applications of Chemical
Machining overcome subsequently? [8]

6. (a) What are the functions of abrasive particles in ECG. [8]

(b) What is the need for Electrochemical Deburring? Explain its process. [8]

7. Describe the effect of various process parameters on Tool wear in EDM. [16]

8. Explain how the following parameters influence the metal removal rate in abrasive
jet machining. [4× 4]

(a) Abrasive flow rate

(b) Velocity of abrasives

(c) Nozzle tip distance

(d) Gas pressure.

? ? ? ? ?
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1. Describe the effect of various process parameters on Tool wear in EDM. [16]

2. (a) Trace the developments of Chemical Machining and indicate early applica-
tions. [8]

(b) How are the deficiencies observed with the early applications of Chemical
Machining overcome subsequently? [8]

3. (a) What are the functions of abrasive particles in ECG. [8]

(b) What is the need for Electrochemical Deburring? Explain its process. [8]

4. (a) Explain the general requirements of liquid forging facility. [8]

(b) Explain the general requirements of confined explosive forming facility. [8]

5. Describe the working of LBM with neat sketch. State the applications, advantages,
disadvantages, limitations of LBM. Also discuss about the economics of LBM.

[16]

6. What are the various E.D. M. Parameters that influence metal removal rate. Dis-
cuss them in detail. [16]

7. Explain how the following parameters influence the metal removal rate in abrasive
jet machining. [4× 4]

(a) Abrasive flow rate

(b) Velocity of abrasives

(c) Nozzle tip distance

(d) Gas pressure.

8. (a) Explain the Ultrasonic Machining Process and write its applications. [8]

(b) What are the various thermal machining processes. [8]

? ? ? ? ?
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